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Head of NSB meets with the Secretary of National Security and
Defense Council of Ukraine

On 23-24 November 2010, invited by the Head of NSB, Raisa Bohatyriova the Secretary of
National Security and Defense Council of Ukraine paid an official visit to Poland.

On Tuesday the Secretary of NSDC and the Head of NSB had a meeting in the
NSB’s premises followed by joint press conference during which both parties
signed the announcement concerning subjects raised during the meeting.

The consultations held in National Security Bureau concerned current issues
related  to  bilateral  relations  between  Poland  and  Ukraine,  regional  and
European security – including: outcomes of the Lisbon summit, architecture of
European security, OSCE summit in Astana, transnational threats as well  as
bilateral  and  multilateral  (including  participation  of  other  countries  of  the
region)  cooperation  relating  to  the  security.  The  participants  have  also
discussed Polish and Ukrainian contacts on the highest level.

Raisa Bohatyriova’s visit was a part of regular dialog between NSB and NSDC
and 2010-2011 Cooperation Plan.

On 24 November R. Bohatyriova was received by the President of the Republic
of Poland, she also had meetings in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Ministry
of National Defence.
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